
  

SAVE RYE HARBOR MARINE FACILITY – PLEASE SIGN OUR PETITION 

Rye Harbor is under immediate threat.  The historic shacks and related businesses 
are in jeopardy of elimination. 

Rye Harbor is a perfect example of a working harbor where marine activities 
abound, an irreplaceable gem on the New Hampshire Seacoast. 

Pease Development Authority (PDA) manages New Hampshire’s Ports and Harbors, 
including Rye Harbor.  PDA is an entity created to attract and develop businesses on 
the former Pease Air Force Base site; however, it appears that PDA has now taken 
over making all decisions for Rye Harbor.  

PDA’s currently proposed plan is to construct a new building in the parking lot 
across from the existing shacks, taking away valuable parking and boat storage, and 
to remove all of the shacks currently owned by harbor businesses. To support 
opposition to the PDA business plan for Rye Harbor, please add your name and 
address to those listed below.  

For more details about the PDA plan and to join our mailing list CLICK HERE. 

We, the undersigned business owners and licensed US Coast Guard Captains at 
Rye Harbor, thank you for your support. 

Peter Aikens Jr., Petey’s Summertime Restaurant 

Captain Peter Aikens III, Harvester Fishing Charters 

Captain Adam Baker, Vintage Fish Company 

Sylvia Cheever, Rye Harbor Lobster Pound 

Captain Patrick Dennehy, Tontine Fishing Charters 

Captain Peter Reynolds, Granite State Whale Watch 

Captain Dwight Tuttle, Black Dog Fishing Charters 

  

Sign our Petition: https://www.change.org/SaveRyeHarborMarineFacility 

 

https://www.change.org/SaveRyeHarborMarineFacility
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tLi07TC9_1fJKknq8cfFJjpyCGRbalGf/view?usp=sharing
https://www.change.org/SaveRyeHarborMarineFacility

